
 

 

 

 
 
March 4, 2025 
 
 
Dear valued customer:  

As you are aware, tariffs have been announced between the USA and several trading 
partners including Canada, Mexico, and China. This can impact products directly or 
indirectly due to raw materials, foreign exchange rates, and freight and fuel surcharges, 
often with little to no notice. 

Convoy Supply is committed to working closely with you and with our supply partners to 
ensure you receive information in a timely fashion. Pricing notices are sent out via email to 
all customers in our contact database as well as posted on our website, and are always 
available from your account manager. Please speak to them if you are not currently 
receiving pricing notices via email and would like to. 

Reach out to your account manager or your local branch if you have any questions. We’re 
here to help. 

We are grateful for your business.  
 
Sincerely,  
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jean-Marc Sager  
President & CEO  
Convoy Supply   


